
Memo 

The regular Office and Administration meeting that was to take place by 
video/teleconference meeting online at 1:30 pm on Tuesday, April 28, 2020 has 
been canceled.  

Municipality of Central Manitoulin 
~ AT THE HEART OF IT ALL ~ 

To: All 
From: Marcus Mohr CDOC 
CC:  
Date: 4/27/2020 
Re: April 28, 2020 Office and Administration Meeting Cancelled  


